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Saint Anne’s Primary School
Primary 6
What’s going on in Term 4?Literacy
Reading- We will be revising comprehension skills and answering different types of questions. Try to develop your personal reading skills by reading a variety of books as often as possible.

Writing- We will be practising our sentence making skills by working on Alan Peat sentences. We will revise the features of fiction writing and create an imaginative story.

Talking and Listening- We will be learning how to use technology to communicate to one another. We will practise our interviewing skills by interviewing members of our family. 
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Number- We will be focusing on ensuring we have a solid foundation of addition, subtraction, multiplication and dividing skills.  We will practise these regularly.
We will also challenge our understanding of the 4 operations by attempting word problems, problem solving and mental maths challenges.

We will build on our knowledge of Maths in the world around us by attempting to recognise maths opportunities during lockdown.
We will continue to revise the topics we have covered this year.






 Cross Curricular
We are all learning about how technology can help during unusual times. We will try hard to use this to communicate to each other.
We will be using this time to set challenges that will help you and your family at home. 
We will be developing creative skills to design and create some projects.
We will encourage you to learn a bit about nature and how we can play our part in keeping it thriving.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Health and Wellbeing
We will encourage you where possible (following official guidelines) to get some outdoor exercise each day.
We will be exploring the importance of safety with particular reference to internet safety.
We will be learning to understand the importance of mental well-being and we will be developing coping strategies that may help us during challenging times.

Religious Education
Last term Primary 6 will be embarked on a journey through the Pope Francis Award. We will encourage you to reflect on the gifts of the Holy Spirit and use these gifts to create a positive atmosphere at home or in your local community.

During the month of May we will revise the importance of Mary and the Rosary to Catholic people around the world.

Homework and Reminders:
Remember to be kind to yourselves and your families. Some days it may be hard to focus. Remember all of the emotional scaling work you’ve done and remember that others in your home might have “off” days too.
Remember that the teachers are all here to support you and if you need help, advice or just a wee chat, get in touch.
We miss you all and just want you to try your best and to be happy and safe.
Whole School
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